
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Education and Training Committee Panel 
 
Programmes which have been subject to major change and for which an 
approval visit is recommended. 
 

Programme name Supplementary Prescribing 

Education provider University of Chester 

Mode of delivery  PT (Part time) 

Date of decision 24 November 2016 

 
Panel: Sonya Lam (Chair) Joanna Mussen 
 Stephen Cohen Joy Tweed 
 Maureen Drake  

 

Decision 

That the programme has been subject to major change and that an approval visit 
is required to determine how the programme continues to meet the standards for 
prescribing considering the introduction of the new profession to the programme.  

Reasons  
The panel agreed that a visit was required to review the issues raised in the 
major change visitors’ report. Owing to the nature of issues highlighted by the 
visitors, the panel stated that a visit must be undertaken in order to ensure that 
the programme is compliant with the prescribing standards. The visit should be 
scheduled along a 4-5 month notification period following this decision.  
 
The visit should consider whether all prescribing standards continue to be met 
considering the introduction of dietitians to the programme. 
 
The visit should be formed of meetings with the senior team, programme team, 
practice placement staff and students, with a tour of the resources for the 
programme, and a full set of documentation should be provided. 
 

 
 
Signed: Sonya Lam, Panel Chair 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Education and Training Committee Panel 
 
Programmes which have been subject to major change and for which an 
approval visit is recommended. 
 

Programme name Non-Medical Prescribing 

Education provider University of Chester 

Mode of delivery  PT (Part time) 

Date of decision 24 November 2016 

 
Panel: Sonya Lam (Chair) Joanna Mussen 
 Stephen Cohen Joy Tweed 
 Maureen Drake  

 

Decision 

That the programme has been subject to major change and that an approval visit 
is required to determine how the programme continues to meet the standards for 
prescribing considering the introduction of the new profession to the programme.  

Reasons  
The panel agreed that a visit was required to review the issues raised in the 
major change visitors’ report. Owing to the nature of issues highlighted by the 
visitors, the panel stated that a visit must be undertaken in order to ensure that 
the programme is compliant with the prescribing standards. The visit should be 
scheduled along a 4-5 month notification period following this decision.  
 
The visit should consider whether all prescribing standards continue to be met 
considering the introduction of therapeutic radiographers to the programme. 
 
The visit should be formed of meetings with the senior team, programme team, 
practice placement staff and students, with a tour of the resources for the 
programme, and a full set of documentation should be provided. 
 

 
 
Signed: Sonya Lam, Panel Chair 


	5B - Major change - visit required - a
	5B - Major change - visit required - b

